
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 November 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next Friday 18th November we are planning to support the BBC Children in Need appeal. If you 
would like to join us, then please send your child into school wearing something ‘spotty’ or in a 
‘onesie’ as we have traditionally done. 
 
This could be one of the following: 
 

 Spotty headband or other Children in Need merchandise 

 Clothes with spots on 

 School Uniform but a ‘spotty face’ (face paint) 

 ‘Onesie’ 
 
We hope that we have made it as simple as possible to participate.  
 
We ask that, in return for sending your child in for the ‘Spotacular’, you make a donation to the 
BBC Children in Need appeal. You can do this via ParentPay, cash donation through the school, 
or at www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk  
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Ross McTaggart 
Headteacher 
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